

THE LAKE AND PENINSULA SCHOOL DISTRICT

101 Jensen Drive P.O. Box 498 King Salmon, Alaska 99613 Phone (907) 246-4280 / Fax (907) 246-4473



Date: 2/9/18

To: Lake and Peninsula School Board

From: Ty Mase, Superintendent

Sara Erickson, LPEA Representative

Re: Joint Recommendation for FY2019, FY2020, AND FY2021 Contract

On January 20th, 2018 the District and the Lake and Peninsula Educator's Association negotiated a three-year agreement for the 2018/19, 2019/20, and 2020/21 school years. The agreement was ratified by the Association on February 8, 2018.

The Association and Superintendent jointly recommend the board concur with and approve the attached proposal for a successor agreement between the Lake and Peninsula Educator's Association and the Lake and Peninsula School District.

>	Date 2-16-18	
Ty Mase, Superintendent		
,		
Matthewsterk		
/ / / WW WW was 4-	Date 2-14-2018	
Matthew Stark, LPEA President		